
 

Pre-Kindergarten 

 

 

October News 

Hooray for Pre-K!!!! 

 
What a challenging, but exciting, month it’s been!   It is so much fun 

seeing our little learners every day, even though it is not how we expected to 

see them!  THANK YOU for your tremendous support!  While it may not seem 

like much each day, the rewards and benefits your child is reaping from having 

YOU as their primary teacher, is immeasurable!! Keep it up and give yourself a 

well-deserved pat on the back!  Hooray!  It’s time for school! 

October Special Days 

 

*No School Mon. 10/12  

Indigenous People and 

Italian Heritage Day 

 

 

 
 

Don’t Forget… 

 

*Enjoy the fall weather 

with a nice walk in the park! 

 

*Make some “Me Time” just 

for you! 

 

*There is still plenty of 

nice weather to enjoy some 

time at the playground, or 

to share an ice-cream! 

 
 

 


